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 Annual General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting was held at The Westport Club on Thursday 9th July.   

The new committee for 2020/2021 is: 

President       Bridget Earle     Vice-President            Tony Holmes 

Secretary       Sandy Macqueen   Treasurer   Brian Hardy 

Association Captain   Sue Moss      Association V-Captain Tim Woolford-Smith 

Golf Captain        Merv Clarke     Golf Vice-Captain Trevor Thornton 

 

 

 

At this meeting John Hincks had Life 

Membership conferred on him – note the 

social distancing in the photos. 

 

 

 

 

 Procedures during the Covid-19 restrictions 
 

Members have responded well to playing under the restrictions imposed. Pre-paying days 

of play, by bank transfer or bank deposit, has worked well. Booking days of play through 

me, by referring to the Covid-19 Weekly Booking sheet on the club website, has also 

worked well. Thank you to Robyn and Merv Clarke for helping with the golf croquet 

bookings and Sue Moss for organising the association croquet games. 

 

We are allowing 8 players on each of courts 1 and 2. A further 4 people may play on  

Court 3 – this group will be shown in the right hand column of the booking sheet. Physical 

distancing must be observed at all times. 

 

With no cash payments for green fees at this stage named raffle ticket books are being 

handed out to those who have prepaid green fees. It will be your responsibility to keep a 

check on your days of play – one way to do this is by writing the date of play on the ticket. 

You may check this by referring to the Weekly Booking sheet on the club website. 

 

The Treasurer would prefer minimum pre-payments of $100. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Organising play 

 

o Golf croquet 

Bookings are now made in a group, rather than with a partner. Merv Clarke will do 

the draw on Tuesday and Friday mornings. Name tags will be kept in the equipment 

shed until the clubhouse is reopened. 

 

o Association croquet 

Sue Moss will organise play. 

 
 

 Buying Stores for the club 
   

  Denise Franklin has volunteered to buy stores for the club. 

           At the last committee meeting it was decided that biscuits will no 

 longer be purchased. There have always been complaints about 

 biscuits – not the correct type, they are stale, they are fingered by 

 people, ... 

 

 

 Association croquet results 

 

o Division 3 Championship 
 

 Congratulations to Paul Mitchell for winning the Division 

 3 Championship. 

 

o Division 4 Championship 
 

 Congratulations to Tony Earle for winning the Division 4 

 Championship. 

 

 

 

 

 Please be vigilant in locking toilet doors 
 

When you are the last person to leave the club, please make sure that the  toilet 

doors are locked. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Bridget Earle (President) 


